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Dear Families, June 7, 2023

In TCRCE, our mission is to provide a safe and inclusive learning environment where every
student can reach their full potential and succeed academically, socially, and emotionally.

To better support programming needs for Drumlin Heights Consolidated School, the school
catchment boundaries for both Plymouth School and Drumlin Heights Consolidated School have
been realigned.

Effective September 2023, the communities of Tusket, Hubbard’s Pt, Amirault’s Hill, Surettes
Island and Morris Island will be within the Drumlin Heights Consolidated

School catchment. Families that wish to continue attending Plymouth school have the option
of completing a transfer request form, which will be submitted annually through the schoo! as
per the Provincial Transportation policy section 5.5. This will permit the grandfathering option
for your child which means a continuance of busing potentially until graduation from Plymouth
school.

Those families who are registered with a valid email address in PowerSchool, will receive a
brochure which will outline busing times for each Community by bus route number. The
information regarding bus routing times will also be available on the TCRCE Bus Planner website
{tcrce.mybusplanner.ca) on August 1, 2023.

In addition to the above, Drumlin Heights Consolidated School will be moving to a single

start/dismissal time for the 2023-2024 school year. Classes will begin at 8:15am and will dismiss
at 2:15pm.

For any questions or inquiries, you may contact your school or the Transportation Department

via email at: bussing@tcrce.ca or call 902-749-5663.

Sincerely,

P
Jared Purdy

Regional Executive Director
Tri-County Regional Centre for Education



